COMPILAINT POLICY
Effective March 11, 2024:

It is the policy of Fawn River Township that all complaints regarding health and safety, zoning
violations, building permits, etc, shall be brought directly to the Township Supervisor, either in writing,
in person, or by phone call. Written complaints must be signed. Potential violators will never be
informed of who made the complaint. The Supervisor will then determine the type of violation (if any)
and deal with it according to the law, ordinance, etc.



